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Date: 22/09/2022 

 

Activities Day taking place on Friday 30 September 2022 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

The message below is being posted to all students on their Google Classroom accounts. This is for your 
information only but I thought you would want to be aware of this intiative taking place in school: 

Walthamstow Academy Anti Bullying Initiative 2022 
 
Dear students, 
 
At Walthamstow Academy we believe bullying is rare but it would be wonderful to eradicate it completely. With 
this aim in mind, we are going to doing some exciting and important work this year with an organisation called 
‘The Diana Award’ to improve our anti-bullying systems and education. 

I’m writing to you today because I need your help with two important tasks: 

1. Please take our Survey 

The survey takes 2-3 minutes to complete. It’s a Google Form and the link is below. We are using the survey to 
find out what you think our main actions should be this year on anti-bullying. Please complete the survey by 
Monday 3 October 
Survey link: 
 
https://forms.gle/mJNaLKZByGePSUEC6 

2. Sign up to be one of our new ‘Anti Bullying Ambassadors’ (Year 10 – 13 Only) 

We’re looking for students in Years 10-13 to help us in our anti-bullying work. If you’re interested, then use the 
link below to apply. We want students who are prepared to go the extra mile to organise events, give 
assemblies and act as a trusted peer to whom students can go to if they need support. You’ll receive training 
and you’ll be the at the centre of our anti-bullying work. This is a very special role in school, and I’ll be coming 
into your assemblies to talk more about what it involves. 
Applications close on Friday 7 October and I will then be reading each of them and holding interviews to finally 
decide who will become our Anti-Bullying Ambassadors. 
Application form: 
 
https://forms.gle/caUsVdgZJtJyN1Yc9 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr Seed 
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